The Lodger

One of the best suspense novels ever written. â€” The New York TimesThis is a beautifully
wrought novel of psychological suspense that should have a place on any mystery buffs shelf
of classics. â€” Chicago Sun-TimesThe Ripper murders still arouse excitement, and The
Lodger has lost none of its hushed, chilling terror over the years. â€” The Drood Review of
MysteryInspired by the notorious Whitechapel murders, this 1913 thriller first appeared when
Jack the Rippers brutal crimes were well within living memory. Time has done nothing to
diminish the popular fascination with the serial killings. This gripping tale of an elderly
English couples growing suspicions of their sinister boarder has served as the basis for several
movies, including one of Alfred Hitchcocks first films.
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A landlady suspects her new lodger is Jack the Ripper. Laird Cregar, Merle Oberon, George
Sanders. Stars: Laird Cregar, Linda Darnell, George Sanders. The Lodger is a horror film
about Jack the Ripper, based on the novel of the same name by Marie Belloc Lowndes. It stars
Merle Oberon, George Sanders. The Lodger: A Story of the London Fog is a British silent film
directed by Alfred Hitchcock and starring Marie Ault, Arthur Chesney, June Tripp, Malcolm.
The Lodger is a mystery/thriller film directed by David Ondaatje and starring Alfred Molina,
Hope Davis and Simon Baker. It is based on the novel The. The Lodger, the silent film that
Hitchcock directed in , is generally acknowledged to be the one where he properly found his
voice : that.
While the silent The Lodger was not director Alfred Hitchcock's first film, it was the first to
truly deserve the designation A Hitchcock Picture . British matinee idol. With his third feature
film, The Lodger: A Story of the London Fog, Alfred Hitchcock took a major step toward
greatness and made what he would come to . Serial killings regularly filled the newspapers
during Hitchcock's youth, and their influence bled into 's groundbreaking The Lodger â€“ the.
p>Here we have Hitchcock's first archetype of the wrong man , hounded for a crime he didn't
commit, and also his first mama's boy, as the lodger turns out to . The Lodger was the eleventh
episode of series 5 of Doctor Who. Based on a comic strip of the same name, it was the third
instance, after Human Nature and.
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